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SENATOR HELMING STATEMENT ON CITY OF CANANDAIGUA DRI AWARD AND  

VILLAGE OF PHELPS NY FORWARD AWARD 

 

“Congratulations to the City of Canandaigua on its DRI award and to the Village of Phelps 

on its NY Forward award. This state investment not only supports housing and small 

business growth but can also help stimulate additional private investment in our 

downtowns and in the broader community. As State Senator, I was proud to support the 

City of Canandaigua and Village of Phelps in their applications and I celebrate these wins 

with them.” 
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